CAMBOURNE PARISH COUNCIL

District of South Cambridgeshire

Council Meeting 5th July 2016

POST OFFICE

Consultations have been taking place between Cambourne Parish Council and Post Office Ltd on options for the provision of a Post Office within The Hub. These are progressing and it would assist the process if a sub-committee could be set up to develop the Business Plan and necessary work to prepare a recommendation to the Full council.

I would put forward the following to comprise the sub-committee: The Parish Chairman, the Vice Chairman and Cllr Thompson as they have been involved in the initial discussions; in addition, Cllr Krintas because of his financial background. It is essential to have a small sub-committee to react in the most efficient manner.

It is:

RECOMMENDED that a sub-committee comprising the Parish Chairman, Vice Chairman, Cllr G Thompson and Cllr S Krintas is formed to enable the necessary work to research and develop a Business Plan for the possibility of a Post Office within The Hub